
June 7th, 1954 
General Deliyery
Wa1luku, Ilan.1 
Ter1'1tory of Bawa11 

Dr. H. R. Orane 
Randall Labo~tory 
Un1versity of Miohigan
Ann Arbo r • M1 oh1ga.n 

Dear Dr. Crane: . 

This letter 1s in reply to 
yours of September 23rd, 1953. Ove~ the past
few months I have been prospeoting around 
the ed8es. over the top and thru the c~verno 
of this lava flow. Some of the fea~lreB 
seem to indicate an age much longer than B 
few hundred hears as indioRted in my letter 
of last July. Perhaps the legend 1s only a 
fairy tale tacked on much lat~r by the i!rl<3.g­
1na.tive Hawaiians. It would be intereeting 
to find out the t~lth of this matter. 

Please advise whether or not you are 
st1ll in a position to make a radiooarbon 
&nalys18. If 80, I will be pleksed to remit 
by eheck and send a one pound 0&1 of the 
oarbon for your testa. 

Very truly JQUra. 

Grote Reber 


